
 

Now that we know we have been placed in Tier 3 we have re-

viewed our risk assessment again and reminded all the children 

about how they can stay as safe as possible. They have really 

adapted well to the different learning and play 

environments. Mr K and his team have done a bril-

liant job in devising a range of games the children 

can play in their PE lessons. Please help us to stay 

safe by continuing to limit contact between chil-

dren from different families.  

Life at school has been very different for the chil-

dren this term. We have tried to keep as many of our Christmas activities as possible  but 

of course they will look very different. Next week we are holding our traditional decora-

tions day but sadly we will not be able to invite parents into school or share a mince pie. 

We are going to record some of the children performing in their Christmas concerts and 

we are trying to find a way to hold Covid secure Christmas parties. Don’t forget to book 

your child’s choice for the Christmas dinners which are taking place over 2 days in the 

hall. Some parents have asked us to reconsider our decision not to allow Christmas cards 

in school...so we have! From Monday each of the year groups have a Christmas Card box 

within which children are welcome to place cards for their own year group. The boxes 

will be available until the 11th December and then handed out, in the last week of term, 

when they have been quarantined. So we hope we will all have a whole lot of fun! 
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Every day your child spends 

in school really matters. 

This week’s attendance  

superstars are: 

FSDT 99% 

 2KM 99% 

5B 100% 

Jesse Tree Bauble Sewing Volunteers 

Following our request for sewing help to make the bau-
bles for our Jesse Trees, we received a great response 
from a wide section of parents, relations and our won-
derful friends at St Wilfrid’s church. We have been 
overwhelmed by the finished products.  

The willingness of people to 
give up their time to make 
such amazing contributions 
has been much appreciated. 
Thank you. The finished 
baubles will now be dis-
played on each class’s Jesse 
Tree as we lead up to Christ-
mas. The children will be 
thrilled to  see them bright-
ening the classrooms. 

Reading Raffle 

 

 

 
This weeks winner is 

   Rowan in 4H 

Well done  Rowan! 

Each Friday every child who 
has read 5 times during the 

previous 7 days will have their 
name entered into  the class 

raffle.  

Class winners are entered 
into the school draw  and 

the lucky winner receives a 
£5 Amazon voucher. 

School Nurse 
If you have a concern that you 
think the school nurse may be 

able to help with such as toilet-
ing, sleep issues, concerns over 
child behaviour at home, anxie-
ty or eating issues,  you can con-
tact South Leicestershire & Har-
borough Public (School) Nurses 
based at St Luke's hospital on 

0116 2156265  

Great Reading Sam! 

We have found out why Sam is so brilliant! It’s because he reads so much! Mrs Wat-
son asked us to celebrate his completion of his Reading Passport in record time. 
Great work ! It was a doctor who once said “The more that you 
read, the more things you will know. The more that you learn, 
the more places you'll go.” That was, of course, Dr Seuss in his 
wonderful book I Can Read with My Eyes Shut!  



Year 1 Space Day 

Uh-oh.. our good friend Zip Zap Zot has crashed his spaceship and 

doesn’t know how to build a new one! Luckily, Year 1 were on hand 

to help. 

Year 1 have been designers this week and have had to use all of their 

fabulous learning on instructions to help Zip Zap Zot fly home. We 

used cardboard tubes, paper, scissors and glue to help us design and 

construct a new spaceship. Once we were finished, we wrote Zip Zap 

Zot some brilliant instructions so that he could build his own and 

make his way back home. We have loved seeing the children bring 

lots of their learning together from this half term to show all that 

they have learnt.  

  
This week Kibworth Creatives would like to 
congratulate the following pupils for  
   "Shining their Light” 
Congratulations to …  

Olivia, Scarlett, Matty, Rhys, Evan and Sophie 

Well done all and thank you to Robin and Helen. 

 

 

 

Year 6 

Aarav, Scarlett and Ryan 

Year 5 

Year 4 

Year 3 

Year 2 

Charlie 

Year 1 

Joshua and Bertie 

Foundation 

Ellis and Clodagh 

 

 

Lost Property 

There are several 

items of  “un-

named” sports/PE 

kit in lost property. 

If your child is missing any cloth-

ing please email a description to 

the office and we will try and  re-

unite them. 

Christmas 

Lunch 

 

Just a reminder that we need to 

have your child’s menu choice via 

the Parentmail form by  

Wednesday 2nd December 2020. 

 

10.12.2020  - Christmas Lunch (FS, Y2, Yr4 & Yr6) 

11.12.2020  - Christmas Lunch (Y1, Yr3 & Yr5) 

11.12.2020  - Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day 

18.12.2020  - Last day of term 

Shop Local 

This Christmas might feel a little bit 
different than normal for many people. 
That’s why the super children’s magazine 
‘The Week’ are encouraging children to 
join their 12 Days of Kindness challenge 
and help spread cheer and joy to friends, 
family and community throughout the 
festive season. Have a look at https://
ads.dennisnet.co.uk/subs/2020/TWJ/
NOV/DM-

To buy email:  

christmaspostcards@dsatkibworth.org  

https://ads.dennisnet.co.uk/subs/2020/TWJ/NOV/DM-817_The_Week_Junior_12_Days_Pull_Out_online.pdf
https://ads.dennisnet.co.uk/subs/2020/TWJ/NOV/DM-817_The_Week_Junior_12_Days_Pull_Out_online.pdf
https://ads.dennisnet.co.uk/subs/2020/TWJ/NOV/DM-817_The_Week_Junior_12_Days_Pull_Out_online.pdf

